

CHURCHILL NORTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

P.O.BOX 112, CHURCHILL 3842 PH: 5122 1976 FAX: 5122 3185 EMAIL: churchill.north.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Friday October 16th 2020

Dear Families,

Current COVID-19 restrictions state that the school cannot have an external photographer on-site for school photos. To ensure that school photos go ahead, whilst keeping our students and staff safe, a staff member will be taking our photos on **Wednesday 21**st **October**. Photos will be printed by Gippsland Printers. CNPS are proud to support local business during these times.

Individual photos of students and class photos will both be taken, and will cost \$5 each to buy. Class photos will be taken on the playground equipment. Unfortunately we are not able to provide multiple copies of photos for each student; families may choose to purchase one individual photo, one class photo, or one of each.

Please tick the box below to indicate which option you will take. Form and payment is due by **Friday 30th October**. Please note that photos are not compulsory to buy. Students who do not purchase photos will still have their photos taken and be a part of the class shots.

Student Name –
One single photo, 5x7 size \$5.00
One class photo, 8x10 size \$5.00
One single photo and one class photo \$10.00
Payment can be made via the school office, or via direct debit. $\mathbf{BSB} - 063\ 522$
Account Number – 1009 7567
Account Name – Churchill North Primary School Council
Reference – Student Name
Regards,
Sarah Lonnie